PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

REZOING REQUEST

Located in the Town of Saratoga

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Saratoga Planning Commission will hold a public
hearing on Wednesday 14 June 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the Town of Saratoga Office located at 1120
STH 73 S, Wisconsin Rapids W1 54494, to consider the request of Mr. and Mrs. Krause 13359
Hollywood Road, Nekoosa WI 54457 for the re-zoning from Rural Preservation (RP), per Zoning
Ordinance #4-20-16, of parcel #1800316 and #1800316E, the SW % of section 17, Township 21,
R6 East, lot #1 and #2, Highway 13 located (approximately 20+ acres) to Highway Commercial. A
map is available for viewing at the Town of Saratoga Office, 1120 State Highway 73 S, Wisconsin
Rapids WI. All interested persons will be given a reasonable opportunity to be heard.

Town of Saratoga Clerk
Paulette Weinfurter
June 2,7



